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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
October 6, 2023 
 

Miriam Lane Water Main Replacement Project 
Resumes Oct. 10 

Crews to replace portions of water main system 
 

Decatur Ga. – Efforts to improve water service capacity throughout DeKalb County will 
resume on Tuesday, Oct. 10 with the relaunch of the Miriam Lane Water Main 
Replacement Project. Crews will work to install 14,000 linear feet of new 8” water main 
on and around Miriam Lane in Decatur.  
 

 
 
 
The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management has initiated this 
construction project as a part of ongoing maintenance to improve water service 
countywide. 
 
To learn more about the Miriam Lane Water Main Replacement Project call the DWM 
Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov 
with questions.  
 

We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to DeKalb 
County’s watershed system. 
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For more information, please join our virtual community meeting on 
 

Monday, October 9 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Use the link below to attend. 
 

     https://dekalbcountyga.zoom.us/j/86041730818 
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